

The University of Sheffield

Department of Sociological Studies

Elmfield, Northumberland Road Sheffield S10 2TU, UK

Tel: 44 114 222 6466

Fax: 44 114 276 8125 Email: A.C.Walker@Sheffield.ac.uk

Alan Walker D Litt., FRSA, Professor of Social Policy

AW/MW

20 June 1997

Ms Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo Al Santo Antonio dos Capuchos 4-5 1150 Lisbao PORTUGAL



Dear Ms Lourdes Pintasilgo Fundação Cuidar o Futuro

It was a very great pleasure to meet you in Amsterdam. I want to thank you most warmly, on behalf of the European Foundation on Social Quality, for your excellent speech to our symposium and to ask if you would be kind enough to send us a copy of your text.

I hope our paths cross again soon.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Alan Walker

Amortida